
 

LA South Towns Chapter, SPEBSQSA, Inc. 

 
The bearer of this letter is a member of L.A. South Towns, a local show chorus that 
has been entertaining South Bay audiences with their signature four-part a cappella 
harmony for 65 years. 

 
If you've seen our shows over the years, you know we love singing for you. We 
have entertained at many senior homes, Women's Clubs and for volunteers and 
doctors of Torrance Memorial Hospital. We are proud to have received many 
accolades over the years, including the 2012 "Excellence in Arts Award in Music" 
from the Torrance Cultural Arts Commission. 

 
Our continuing mission is to provide the South Bay community with quality, 
family entertainment, and to keep the whole world singing by offering the most 
fun and rewarding experience for women who love to sing. Right now, we're busy 
preparing for our show in Redondo Beach on                                                         
As we have been regrouping after COVID, we are in need of a new set of risers for 
our performances and are trying to raise funds for this purchase. We would like to 
invite you to consider providing a gift for our auction. As we are a nonprofit 
organization, your gift would be greatly appreciated and would help us to keep the 
arts and A Cappella singing alive in the South Bay community. 

 
Thanks so much! 

 

LASTS Member Sharon Fair, President 
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The bearer of this letter is a member of L.A. South Towns, a local show chorus that 
has been entertaining South Bay audiences with their signature four-part a cappella 
harmony for 65 years. 

 
If you've seen our shows over the years, you know we love singing for you. We 
have entertained at many senior homes, Women's Clubs and for volunteers and 
doctors of Torrance Memorial Hospital. We are proud to have received many 
accolades over the years, including the 2012 "Excellence in Arts Award in Music" 
from the Torrance Cultural Arts Commission. 

 
Our continuing mission is to provide the South Bay community with quality, 
family entertainment, and to keep the whole world singing by offering the most 
fun and rewarding experience for women who love to sing. Right now we're busy 
preparing for our show in Redondo Beach on                                                      . 
As we have been regrouping after COVID, we are in need of a new set of risers for 
our performances and are trying to raise funds for this purchase. We would like to 
invite you to consider providing a gift for our auction or a lump sum donation at the 
level of your choice. As we are a nonprofit organization, your gift would be 
greatly appreciated and would help us to keep the arts and A Cappella singing alive 
in the South Bay community. 

D Platinum $1,000.00 D Gold $750.00 D Silver $500.00 D Bronze $250.00 
 
 

Thanks so much! 
 
                                                                                                 _
    LASTS Member Sharon Fair, President 
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